
  
 Happy day folks. Just a reminder– we are walk-
ing to Soldotna Creek Park tomorrow right after 

lunch (rain, sun or snow) to meet people from the Kenai 
Watershed Forum. We will conduct water quality tests, 
and walk back to school around 2:45pm. Please make sure 
your child has warm clothes. 
 Mrs. Moore’s class is hosting an all school assembly 
tomorrow morning at around 9am. If you are able to, stop 
by and join the fun. 
 If you haven’t already signed up, the office now has 
on-line sign ups for parent/teacher conferences begin-
ning the week of the 17th. You can find the link on our 
school website. Conferences are Thursday and Friday 
next week (short school week for students). If you are 
not able to make it on either of those days, please con-
tact me for an alternate day/time. 
 We will have a Halloween Party in our class on Mon-
day, October 31st in the afternoon. 6th grade students 
are planning our Halloween Party. Wearing costumes to 
school is fine, or if students want to change into them at 
lunch, that is fine as well. Please remember kindergarten 
students will see the costumes; not too scary, no blood 
or gore, save those costumes for after school trick-or-
treating. 
 Thanks for all you do. Please contact me if you have 
any questions or concerns.  
260-9221 or mfaris@kpbsd.k12.ak.us                
Mr. Faris 
 
                                                                         

   

 

 

 

 

 

Our 5th graders:  Back Row– Uriah, Claire, Sarah, Ariana, and 
Gracie 

Front Row– Cole, Casey, Wylie, and Kemma 
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Important dates and 
upcoming events: 

 Tomorrow, Oct. 
21st walk to 
Soldotna Creek for 
WQT 

 Parent/Teacher 
Conferences Thur. 
and Fri. Oct. 27th 
and 28th 

 Mon. Oct. 31st Hal-
loween party in the 
afternoon. 

 Fri., Nov. 11th early 
release @ 2pm 

 Thanksgiving Holi-
day Nov. 24th and 
25th No School 

 The last day of 
school before win-
ter break is Dec. 
16th, and students 
return to school on 
Jan. 4th 

     S O L D O T N A  M O N T E S S O R I  C H A R T E R  S C H O O L  

Mr. Faris’ Facts 

 

  

Skyla-Jo. Judyth, and Claire working on Math 
together. 


